eog resources

10/23/02

State of New Mexico

01l Conservation Division
1301 West Grand

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Arco 34 Fed Com #1
API 30-015-31290

EOG Resources, Inc. has obtained a BLM approved plugging procedure for the
referenced well. EOG intends to plug this well in November 2002.

Enclosed is a copy of the approved plugging procedure. If additional information is
required please contact Lee Roark at 915 686 3608.

Sincerely,
EOG Resources, Inc.
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